
HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM MEETING MINUTES 
May 23, 2022 

5:00 pm 
Video/Conference Call 

Committee Members Present: 

☒ Justin Foster, CPW

☒ Lars Larson, Livestock Growers

☒ Conrad Swanson, Livestock Growers

☒ Dale Oberlag, USFS

☒ Raechel Nelson, Livestock Growers

☐ Joe Straley, Sportsperson

Guests: Seth Schwolert, CPW 

Budget Report 
The budget at the start of the meeting was $13,829. 

New Business 
Steinhoff Hill State Trust Land Fence 
Seth Schwolert presented a fence project to replace approximately a half mile of 
dilapidated fence along the eastern boundary of the STL. The implementation of 
wildlife friendly fence will serve as a benefit to pronghorn, deer, and elk in the area. 
The new section of fence will aid in preventing future wildlife entanglements and will 
more affectively contain livestock. Justin abstained from the approval decision.  
The project was approved for up to $3,000 from State Council funds and 2 rolls of 
white vinyl wire from committee inventory.   

Remaining Committee Business 
Next Meeting- The committee tentatively selected June 17, 2022 to tour completed 
projects in the Livermore area.  

Adjournment 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 5:30 pm. 


